Report of the Technology Committee
College Council
February 28, 2018

The Technology Committee last met on February 7, 2018

The Committee reviewed the IRT planning framework and how projects relate to the College’s
strategic plan

Projects discussed include:
Lecture Hall AV equipment is due to be updated this year

Co-curricular transcript development continues, phase 3 and (go live Fall 2018)
Will explore the use of Blockchain technology for increased student access

Virtual ID cards
Basic development/testing is underway with AMAG and HID

Classroom AV systems
Ongoing issues are being addressed with manufacturer and B&G
Will add a second HDMI cable for instructor laptops to minimize breakage

Virtual queuing software
Had vendor kick-off meeting and moving forward

Discussion of the possibility of installing video walls and refreshing existing monitors

Updating transmission system to all monitors to include cable TV services in case
of need to broadcast news to every monitor
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